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OUTDOOR CHURCH SERVICE
Sunday Aug 23 at 9 am on the front lawn

We want to gather to worship together. It will be a simplified service with

prayer, singing and a message. The Details: Bring your own lawn chair. Dress

for the weather (rain date is Aug 30). Physically distancing is in effect. Masks

must be worn until you are seated in your lawn chair and distanced from

other attendees.

 REGISTER TO ATTEND
Register Online

Through the REALM program (see details below or in this week's E-News)

register to attend.

Register by Phone
Call the church office and register by speaking with the Office Administrator.     

You will receive a phone call back to confirm your registration. 

Worship Service
Worship service will be made available online on our website

and will live stream to Pleasant Manor at their respective times. 
You can also watch on Cogego YourTV at 10:30

Join others in watching the Worship Service live at:
https://niagararedbrick.online.church  

Welcome                                                               Chris Hutton

Community Connection 

Children’s Moment                                              Chris Hutton

 Scripture Verse:             

                     Acts 9:1-22

Message:                                                             Daniel Janzen

                      "Interruptions make life"                                                           

Worship Service Details
10:00 AM

August 23  - Worship Service Options

In addition to the outdoor service, we will still have the online service, online church with Chris

Hutton, Pleasant Manor online service and Cogeco services.   Join us in the format that fits you best.

https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/worship-services/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
https://niagararedbrick.online.church/
https://niagararedbrick.online.church/


This week I chose some of my favourite songs.
Although they don’t follow a particular theme or style,
these are songs that you might hear on the stereo if
you stopped in at my house.

I love listening to music at home, and songs get stuck
in my head easily. I had a friend in university who had
the song “Frosty the snowman” stuck in his head for a
few years. (He qualified ‘stuck in his head’ as popping
into his head on a weekly basis at minimum.) As a
music composition major, he wrote all kinds of
themes and variations on Frosty, just to keep things
interesting. 

For me, I had the main theme of Star Wars stuck in
my head for a few years. For my husband Dave, I can’t
even count the number of times he’s whistled the
theme of the epic 80s rock song “Final Countdown” in
the last few years. Ear-worm is an aptly named term!

Since I really enjoy listening to music, having a wide
variety of worship/Christian songs in my music library
is very important to me. Songs really do have a way of
worming themselves in, so I want to make sure the
standard is high. What am I allowing into my mind
and my heart? 

I didn’t love humming the Star Wars Theme over and
over, and I sure don’t want to ever be on my 15th
variation of Frosty the Snowman! I want a potential
ear-worm to have the ability to point me to God,
similar to the way a grumbling stomach points us to
God during fasting. Maybe you’ll find your next ear-
worm in this week’s playlist…                    

Submitted By:  Rachael Peters

Click the guitar image to be taken to the playlist.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iFe8k5ZrAFs&list=PLtnMn8G-60MVuj-gU3Dk9sdJPY2yzuGV1&index=2&t=0s


Within NUMC
All the latest things that are happening

Sr and Jr Youth Parents Night 
Wednesday Sept. 2nd 7:00pm at the church!  Parents of Sr and Jr Youth are invited to join

us outside the church and bring a lawn chair for some socially distanced conversation

about the next year of youth ministry at NUMC!  Chris will give you a look at the year

ahead of us.  We can talk about how we’re putting together our best plan for keeping

your children healthy in this season, and you can also bring any input or questions you

may have! If the weather is poor that night, please bring a mask and we will meet inside

the church!

Looking for Home Church Leaders! 
As we seek how to congregate in this time of crisis, our government has advised that we

could meet in gatherings of up to 10 people. To that end, one hopeful way we could re-

connect in the Fall through this time of COVID is through home churches!  However, in

order to do home church, we need leaders!  If you or someone you know is interested in

possibly helping us to lead this initiative, please contact Chris Hutton and we’ll see what

we can do in the Fall!

Reminder about Important Email Received Last Week - Reopening
As we prepare for the church reopening, we are launching REALM to the congregation.

Last week those church members and friends of the congregation that have email

address, received an invitation to add a password to your REALM account.

A series of introduction videos are available by clicking here.  It is very important to

watch the videos and reply to the email and set up your account.

This will be how we will register to attend Worship Services in the coming weeks.   Even if

you don't think you will attend, please watch the videos and complete the registration

process.   If you have issues or questions please contact the church office.    

Reopening For Those Without Email
As we look at reopening and having pre-registration for Worship Services, we know many

do not use computers or have email.      You can most definitely still attend a service and

pre-register.     You can either have someone who does have account add you as a guest.

Alternatively, just call the church office and let me know, and I will add you onto the

registration list.    Whatever method is best for you is good for us. 

https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VAnae8Qx0b4&list=PLtnMn8G-60MWjrfS9zCzh8u6nQGFyrBeo


It is with sadness we announce that Sue Fast passed away Friday, August 14,

2020, after a stoke and aneurysm on Sunday August 9, 2020, at the age of 79.

Proudly married to Alex Fast for 60 years, together they had 2 girls, Cynthia

(partner Michael Goertz) and Karen (partner Doug Jackson) as well as 2

granddaughters, Amanda and Bailey. Sadly, she will be missed by all, especially

her sisters and brother. 

Funeral Services will be a private gathering with family.   A celebration of life

will be planned at a later date due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

w ww.tallmanfuneralhomes.ca

Family News

https://tallmanfuneralhomes.ca/tribute/details/8822/Susan-Fast/obituary.html#tribute-start
https://redbrickchurch.ca/prayer-wall/


ONLINE & TEXT GIVING

 recommended using all CAPS as this shuts off the auto-correct feature
on the phone.  Less likely to make a typo

there is a 3% processing fee to us to use these methods of donating.
during the checkout process you can opt to cover this cost 
Example  $10.00 donation + $0.30 processing fee = $10.30 donation,
donor receives tax receipt for $10.30
Tax Receipts for donations will be issued at the end of the calendar year
VANCO will send you a receipt of donation as proof that the transaction
has been processed.

We now have online giving and text giving..   Previously, online giving was
done through Canada Helps,  it is now done direct through our REALM
system.

TEXT GIVING
Text   NUMCGIVE  to 73256  then follow the steps.     

ONLINE GIVING
Go to  www.redbrickchurch.ca/give .   Then follow the steps 

GIVING FUNDS
There are 5 funds you can opt to give to.   Budget, Capital Fund, MCC,
Christian Witness and Friends of Mennonite Centre Ukraine.
Budget and Capital Fund, have a memo section,  in this area you can say be
more specific of where to allocate the funds, i.e. Budget - library or Deacons.   
Capital Fund - Roof or Renovations.   

Tax Receipts and Fees

Contact the church office if you have questions on how to use 
these options or if you have questions on how to allocate your donation.

We continue to welcome donations by cheque or E-Tranfers
 if that is your prefered method of donating.

https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/


Pastor Daniel Janzen
daniel@redbrickchurch.ca          306.401.0113

Pastor Chris Hutton
chris@redbrickchurch.ca          289.228.1971

General Inquiries
office@redbrickchurch.ca          905.468.3313

Join a virtual home church: contact Chris Hutton
Watch the service online with others on Sunday mornings at 10 am
Tune into Cogeco Sundays at 10:30 am
Visit the website: www.redbrickchurch.ca
Sign up for the church E-Bulletin and receive this in your inbox! 
Find us on Facebook: 
Reach out to our 'Care Ministry' 

Youth and Young Adults

Sunday School

Calendar of Events

Give

Service Information

Pastor's Armchair Devotional

Care Ministry

Life With Us

Contact Us
Our Pastoral Team is still around, just working from home these days.

Call/Email/Text:

Stay Connected
Stay connected with church community in the following ways:

Click the links to find out more!

Pastor Renate Dau Klaassen
renate@redbrickchurch.ca          905.348.6257

Rachael Peters
rachael@redbrickchurch.ca          905-468-3313

https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/pastor-daniel-janzen/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/pastor-daniel-janzen/https:/redbrickchurch.ca/staff/chris-hutton/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/chris-hutton/
https://niagararedbrick.online.church/
http://www.redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://www.facebook.com/RedBrickChurchNiagara/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/care-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/youth-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sunday-school/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/worship-services/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/pastors-armchair/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/care-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/resources/life-with-us-newsletter/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/renate-dau-klaassen/

